
NEW - Emergency and Natural Disaster 

Assistance webpage

In view of the number of emergency and natural disaster situations being 
experienced across Australia, and the potential for continued disruption over 
the summer period, we have launched a new webpage which contains 
useful information and links on relevant topics, including: 

• what is a local emergency 
• assistance for providers and services 
• reporting requirements and additional absences 
• service closures, and 
• assistance for families. 

You can find the new emergency and natural disaster webpage at 
education.gov.au/emergency-and-natural-disaster-assistance 

Copyright © 2019 Australian Government Department of Education, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:
ECCCStakeholderEngagement@education.gov.au 

https://www.education.gov.au/emergency-and-natural-disaster-assistance
mailto:ECCCStakeholderEngagement@education.gov.au
http://eepurl.com/dD8sFn
http://us17.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=e11e7c8d748ec85b8de00986c&id=25fc40c06d&e=1619a8531f
http://www.twitter.com/EDUspokesperson
https://www.facebook.com/AusGovEducation/
https://www.education.gov.au/early-childhood-and-child-care-0

	NEW - Emergency and Natural Disaster Assistance webpage

